
	
	
	

You are invited!    
 
We would like to invite you to join us for a day of learning and 
networking at the next CIPMM Regional Workshop to be held on April 
8, 2020 in Vancouver, British Columbia, at the Pan Pacific Hotel.  
 
We are now working on developing the Agenda that will soon be 
available on the CIPMM website. As usual, it will include an excellent 
line-up of sessions, speakers, keynotes, exhibitors, networking 
opportunities, and much more. Interested in presenting at this CIPMM 
Workshop? The deadline to submit the Call for Presentations is 
January 30, 2020. 
 
To register for this CIPMM Regional Workshop, please click on the 
following link: https://willow.reg-system.com/2020CIPMMRWVAN 
 
The CIPMM Regional Workshop continues to demonstrate CIPMM’s 
commitment to invest and strengthen the Procurement and Materiel 
Management communities in the regions. Our objective is to give you 
an opportunity to engage with colleagues and exchange experiences 
and best practices. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on April 8, 2020 at the next CIPMM 
Regional Workshop.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Sean Crossan  
2020 CIPMM Regional Workshop Chair 
 
P.S: Please find attached a letter to help you obtain approval from 
your boss J 


